
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
6th June 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am pleased to let you know that our trip to The Deep on Tuesday 11th July has been 
reduced to £10 per child.  
 
This has only been possible due to the huge support we had at our enterprise fair, where we 
raised a whopping £210 and the kind donation of £100 from the PTFA!   
 
The deadline for permission slips and money for the trip is Friday 7th July. Parents who have 
already paid the full £15 will receive a £5 refund.  
 
A huge thank you from the year 2 and 3 team for the support you’ve given us.  
 
 
Mrs Carlin & Mrs Evans  
  
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child ____________________________ to visit The Deep on 
Tuesday 11th July 2017. 
 
Parent/Carer signature  ______________________________________ 
 

 
 I would like my child to participate in the trip and enclose the payment of £10 

 
 I would not like my child to participate in the trip 

 
 I would like a packed lunch from school               I will provide a packed lunch from home. 

 
 
 
If your child suffers from any condition that the visit leader should be aware of please give 
details below. 


